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June 8, 2022

Mayor Cavalier Johnson

City of Milwaukee - City Hall
200 East Wells Street
Milwaukee, WI ZIP 53202

Dear Mayor Johnson:

On behalf of the children and families we serve and the staff and
leadership at the Silver Spring Neighborhood Center, I support your
efforts to combat reckless driving throughout our city, the adoption of
Vision Zero and the City’s goal of zero traffic-related deaths.

For more than 60 years, the Silver Spring Neighborhood Center has
remained committed to the children and families we serve in Westlawn
neighborhood and throughout our city. Annually, more than 8,000
Milwaukee residents count on this organization to provide early child
education, youth development programming, health & wellness services,
and workforce development training and placement.

Our mission is to build a safer and stronger neighborhood and community
on Milwaukee’s northwest side. We are supportive of Mayor Johnson’s
work to ensure the safety of our residents as they travel throughout our
neighborhood and our city.

Silver Spring Neighborhood Center enthusiastically supports the adoption
of Vision Zero and Mayor Johnson’s efforts to combat reckless driving
and believe these efforts will have an impact on the safety of our
neighbors.

Sincerely.

vin M., Hud§
Executive Director



